
August 11,2011 Meeting of the Avon Planning Board 


As of this meeting the A von Planning Board will in the Conference Room of the Avon 

Elementary SchooL The Confrence Room is located on the second floor off the schooL 

There is an elevator available for the handicapped. 


The first application scheduled for this meeting was for Ranella, Balsamo, and 

McGovern. This hearing was postponed at the request of the applicant for the 

September 8, 2011 meeting. 


The second application was for Mr. and ms. Frank Palumbo of Washington Ave. This 

hearing was carried to the next meeting to allow the applicant to review the application 

and revise certain parts of the application. 


The last application for this meeting was the continuation of the sub-division for 

Mr, Amato at Washington Ave. and the River. This will be continued at the September 8, 

2011 meeting. 



